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Summer City Market success 
Shepparton Show Me was the proud sponsor of this year’s 

Summer City Market. The collaborative effort from 

Rohan Sali (Greater Shepparton City Council Investment &  

Attractions Department) and the Summer City Market  

Committee ensured this year’s market a success. 

A big thank you goes to traders and shoppers for their  

continued participation and support. 

 

With the sun shining and over 50 stalls to choose from this  

year (compared with 36 in 2012), shoppers had a smorgasbord of goods and services to buy 

whilst enjoying new attractions such as Steve Bowen’s Live Entertainment on Friday night 

involving participants of all ages. 

 

Also new this year, Shepparton Show Me in cooperation with the 2013 Formula 1 Rolex 

Australian Grand Prix and Greater Shepparton City Council, coordinated a ‘Shop and Win’ 

competition for shoppers.  Anyone who spent $20 or more at the market had the opportunity to 

go into the draw to win a ride in the Grand Prix race car, coming to Shepparton on Saturday 9
th

 

March.  The lucky winner was drawn Saturday afternoon.  The winner entered the competition 

hoping to win the prize for her husband after shopping at McArthur Shoes in Wyndham Street. 

We are keen to receive your feedback and any  

suggestions that you may have for next year’s market. 

To make contact please email or phone  

council@shepparton.vic.gov.au or 5832 9700. 

Thank you!    

 

 

  

Rohan Sali & the ‘Blooming Lovely Duo’ Shop and Win competition entrants 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strategies and resources available to market your 
business on the cheap 

Tourism Greater Shepparton would like to invite you to the following event: 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shepparton Motor City campaign launched 

On Tuesday 19
th

 February, the Shepparton Show Me Committee excitedly announced the 

launch of its latest campaign, Shepparton Motor City! 
 
The campaign will position Shepparton as the preferred regional Victorian city for customers to 

purchase all things automotive.  The campaign will focus on all automotive categories including 

new cars, used cars, trucks, motorbikes and automotive services and accessories. 

 

Television and radio advertising has commenced.  Keep your eye on the Shepparton Show Me 

website for links to the television commercials on YouTube.  We encourage you to add these 

links to your website and Facebook page for cross promotion. 

 

For more information please visit www.sheppartonshowme.com.au 

 

 
 

 

Next Shepparton Show Me meeting 

A reminder to all that Shepparton Show Me Committee Meetings are open to the public and 

business representatives are encouraged to attend.   

 

Our next meeting: 

 

Date:   This Wednesday (27th February)  

Time:   8am – 10pm 

Location:  Boardroom at Doyles Road Complex  

315 Doyles Road Orrvale 

 

To find a list of all Committee meeting dates please visit: 

http://sheppartonshowme.com.au/about/upcoming-meetings 

 


